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Dear parents and carers, 

 

Y3-6 had a great time at the Minack theatre this week where 

they watched Illyria’s production of Dr. Dolittle. With its vast 

array of cleverly crafted animals coupled with perfect 

weather it was a wonderful afternoon, enjoyed by all. 
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On Monday Y5-6 will be sailing off to the Isles of Scilly for their residential 

camping experience. We wish them well and hope that they enjoy a great 

time exploring the islands and making the most of this fantastic opportunity.

Next week Gwenver Class begin their inter-generational project with St 

Mary’s Haven, as detailed in previous newsletters.

Yr 5 have recently produced work describing a variety of local festivals which 

have been researched on the iPads and sent for the children at Blue Ridge 

School, India. It is hoped that a next stage could involve Skyping their peers in 

India to chat about the work. Thanks to Mrs Gallie for facilitating this link with 

an international school.

Yesterday Gwenver Class enjoyed a visit to Cape Cornwall School 

where they joined with St Just Primary in an afternoon of multi skill 

sports. Thanks to Neil Gapp and everyone at Cape for a great 

afternoon.

 

Last week your child brought home copies of both the official 
Whole School and ‘Fun’ school photograph today. Full resolution 
copies of both photographs are available to view at School 
Reception. Details of how to order, either online or through school, 
are outlined in each pack. Orders should be made by next Monday 
18th June at the latest please.  
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Extra-Curricular Activities;  Breakfast Club from 8am all week- last 
food orders 8.40am 

Monday- Athletics Club (Y1-6) until 4.15pm, Construction Club (Y1-2) 
until 4pm 
Tuesday- No After School Clubs due to Y5-6 Camps 
Wednesday-Maths Club (Y1-2) until 4pm, Cricket Club (Y3-6) until 
4.15pm 
Thursday- No Crochet Club or Rounders Club due to Y5-6 Camps 
 
Activities R Us – Short Stay Session to 4.15pm only £2.00 full session 
until 5.30pm £4.00 
 Weather Permitting- Outside Play is encouraged every day 
Monday- Begin making a new School Banner 
 
Tuesday-    Seaside Pictures  
                                            
Wednesday- Fabric Painting/Pen Pictures 
 
Thursday- Pizza Making 
 
Friday- Indoor/Outdoor Games 
 
WANTED- for our fundraising stall at the Summer Fete: Toys, 
Puzzles, Books, good condition Bric-a-Brac plus any items suitable 
for the Lucky Dip. Thank you. 
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Polite Reminder:  As outlined in Newsletter 
25.05.18, the cost of a school meal has now 
increased to £2.20 and the parental contribution 
requested for transport to Swimming has 
increased to £2. Thank you. 
 

 


